



25th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Launch of Pool Hayes Academy Passport

I am writing to give you some key information about our new 'Pool Hayes Passport', a new initiative that is launching this week across our academy.

All students will be bringing home a paper copy of their Pool Hayes Passport. You will also find an electronic copy attached to this letter for your information. This document supports and encourages our students to develop their skills and experiences beyond the classroom and to be successful, active citizens of our PHA community.

Students will be supported in completing tasks during tutor time, however parental support and guidance is also very much welcomed and appreciated. If your child completes one of the Passport tasks, please email their form tutor or email PHA-Passport@attrust.org.uk Photographs and videos are welcomed so that students can proudly discuss and share their achievements with their classmates.

Certificates and badges will be awarded upon completion of 16 challenges (Bronze), 32 challenges (Silver) and 48 challenges (Gold).

We look forward to supporting your child in developing a rich set of experiences and we are excited to soon be able to celebrate these achievements as a school community.

Many thanks in advance for your support of this initiative. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries.

Kind regards,

Mrs B Brazier

Assistant Principal

Bev.Brazier@attrust.org.uk